
CSUSB San Bernardino Campus Final Exam UPDATE – March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Students, 
 
In consultation with the California State University Chancellor’s Office, there will be no in-class 
finals this week at the San Bernardino campus. 
 
Please watch for communication from your instructor for alternative final exam delivery 
methods. 
 
Students who are registered with the Services to Students with Disabilities and students 
without access to the Internet will be able to access these services in any open computer labs 
on the San Bernardino campus to complete their final exams. The labs will be configured for 
social distancing and high touch areas are being disinfected at regular intervals. Open campus 
labs can be located at https://www.csusb.edu/its/support/technology-support/computer-labs.  
Please arrive early to ensure availability of computers so you can complete your final in a timely 
manner. 
 
This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the university 
campus community. 
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